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Dibble, Dickson

From: CHRIS TURCHI [turch3067@msn.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 12:21 PM
To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: general permit

I Chris Turchi have closed my Autobody and paint shop at 4825 Palm Harbor blvd,Palm
Harbor,Florida 34683. Permit #1030524-001-AG. My shop at the above address has been closed
as of December 1,2008 and all eqiupment is removed including paint booth all paints
compressors and all other eqgiupment related to business, therefore at this time I no longer have
use for my general permit and would like it to be discontinued. please forward info to Mike
Thomas Ojjo his phone #727-464-4422 and his email mthomas@pinellascounty.org
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